
 

Year 4 Curriculum Overview – Autumn 1 

Why are rivers important to humans? 

 

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

      

Big Bang Day  Our Big Bang session will be on Tuesday 10th September 2024  

Mathematics  This term, the children will be developing their fluency and reasoning in place value. We will extend our knowledge to numbers involving 

10,000 and further. We are also going to explore both formal and informal methods of addition and subtraction. 

going to explore both formal and informal  

methods of addition and subtraction. Children will be writing their own diary entries about a whale in the River Thames.   

Children will learn about different relationships and how to develop good character and the British Values.   

Children will explore a range of sources to identify the physical characteristics of world rivers. They will be able to 

name the features of a river and explore its profile.  

Children will be learning about living things and their habitats. They will be looking at dichotomous keys and using 
them in their classification of living things.  

 

This half term the children will be creating water images using water colour techniques.  

This half term, children will be working on their coordination by participating in football.  
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Education   
During RE week, the children will explore the meaning of Hinduism, why people have faith and the impact it has on their lives.  

Computing   Children will be learning about social media and will focus on understanding digital footprints, age limits and laws. They will learn how 

to use it technology safely and positively.  


